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31/12/2022 

 

To all Who feel inclined to know. 

 

We in the Australian Church of Antioch have the infinite pleasure and supreme joy to announce 

that as of 1st of January 2023 with the coming of the new year, THE FRATERNIDADE 

CRISTA DE ANTIOQUIA, (The Christian Fraternity of Antioch) is now formally a part of the 

Australian Church of Antioch. 

 

This also includes their full Clergy. 

 

The   F.C.D.A.  will be under the Guidance of Archbishop Rodrigo Faddoul who will have 

FULL autonomy to ordain, set suitable ritual for local worship, and also dismiss Clergy if the 

sad time arises when this may be necessary. 

 

Please join with me in wishing F.C.D.A. a great future and may we have a wonderful -and 

harmonious relationship to the greater Glory of God. 

 

 

Blessings upon you all, and may this year bring with it peace and contentment for all. 

 

 
    Presiding Archbishop ACOA 


